
Dear House Rules Committee, 
 
I support the passage of Senate Bill 998, which would allow bicycle riders to treat stop signs and flashing 
red signals as yields.  
 
To learn more about why "Idaho Stops" make sense for bicyclists and Oregon please watch this 
video. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=84eB0N-LG6M 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
--  
Dan Kaufman 
PDXK Productions 
503 267 2862 
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